Dear Sir/Madam,
PLEASE, please reconsider this approval for the sake of my grandchildren and all of the other grandchildren in Sydney who will be left with the dire consequences of this decision. How can you afford the risk to our water security and the wastage of such huge amounts of water annually in our changing climate and our drying continent? 
Surely the bushfires of last summer were indicators of the extreme risks we will continue to face in the coming years. Please consider the ramifications of the draining of the natural swamps and wetlands, which are currently offering some protection. What really terrifies me is that there is no guarantee that an accident or breakthrough will not happen, causing the loss and/or contamination of one of Sydney’s major supplies of drinking water.
How can the money earned by one company that is propping up a dying industry justify the risk to the lives of millions of people in Sydney now and the future well-being of the next generation?  I am so scared of the reduced quality of living and the problems we are leaving for my grandchildren who have no say in their future but will be required to deal with the mess we have left them.
Please refute my sinicism that someone in power has benefitted greatly from this decision and show us all that the best decisions can be made by rational people. People who have the best interests of their community and country in mind as they show clever, long term thinking and decision making to protect our environment and our population. 
Please save us from an insecure future and in turn save Dendrobium from being left with huge losses from stranded assets.
Yours sincerely,
Christine Price

